
Thurs. Sept 6, 13, 20  Art Club (K-3rd) 3:00 - 4:30 

Fri.,  Sept. 7, 14, 21  Art Club (4th-8th) 3:00 - 5:00 

Tues. Sept. 11 PA Meeting at 6:30 

Fri. Sept. 14 Homecoming at POP 

Fri. Sept. 21  Picture Day 

Mon. - Thurs. Oct.1 - 4  Parent Teacher Conferences 

Fri. Oct. 5  In-service Day  - No School 

Sat, Oct. 13   Virtus training at POP  9:00 a.m. 

    —————————————————— 

TUITION 

Just a reminder that September tuition will be due soon. 

 Payments are due by the 20th of each month and can 

be dropped in the locked mailbox on the porch anytime. 

Payments may also be sent in with your student and giv-

en to the teacher.  Mrs. Papakirk is happy to have you 

stop in the office as well. 

SCHOOL START TIME                                           

Please remember that the official time of our day is 7:50 

start time.  The double glass doors will be locked 7:50 

and if you are dropping your child off after 7:50, you will 

need to walk them to the office as they will be counted  

tardy.   

HOMECOMING                                                      

Homecoming will be on Friday, September 14th at 

Prince of Peace. There will be music, games, food and 

fun! It’s a great time to catch up with old friends and 

meet some new ones! 

RSVP FOR HOMECOMING                                                     

If you haven’t already, please RSVP to Mrs. Papakirk at 

tpapakirk@popcov.com by this Friday, Sept. 7 with your 

count.  

EASING THE TENSION SESSION                          

Prince of Peace will be partnering with St. Anthony to 

provide our families with a free education night spon-

sored by Springer School.  “Easing the Tension” will be 

presented on Wednesday, October 3rd at St. Anthony at 

6:30 p.m.  RSVP to Mrs. Papakirk if you plan to attend. 

 

SUBSTITUTE TEACHING HELP                                              

We are trying build up our sub list so we are prepared if 
teachers become ill and cannot come to school. We 
have interviewed many wonderful subs this summer, 
but many are looking for full-time employment and are 
no longer available.  If you are interested in subbing at 
Prince of Peace, please email Toula the days/times you 
would available.    

LIBRARY AND KELLOGG’S                                                               

Attention Prince of Peace families!  We are trying to 

build our school library collection and there is an easy 

way to help us earn books.  If you buy any Kellogg’s 

product in between now and Sept. 30th, you can earn a 

free Scholastic book for our library!  Just take a picture 

of your receipt and upload it to www.feedingreading.com 

and a new book can be donated directly to our school.  

Thank you for helping us earn new books for our library 

program. 

VIRTUS                                                                            

If you would like to volunteer at school, you must be 

VIRTUS trained. Please go to the Virtus.org website to 

check for the training times and dates to sign up. The 

children and the staff love to see volunteers at school. 

Prince of Peace will host Virtus training on Saturday, 

October 13th at 9:00 am in our auditorium.  

UNIFORM UPDATE                                                

Prince of Peace will no longer be purchasing uniforms to 

sell directly to families at school. When our current sup-

ply of uniforms have all been sold, uniforms can then be 

purchased directly online from Schoolbelles or you can 

also purchase them at the store at 5046 Old Taylor Mill 

Road, Taylor Mill. Our school supply code is S2394. The 

uniform exchange program will continue, so please feel 

free to trade out uniform items as needed.   

PARENT ASSOCIATION                                                , 

One great way to get involved and support our school is 

through the Parent Association. The first meeting will be 

held on Tuesday, September 11th at 6:30 in the auditori-

um. Please stop by! 

PICTURE DAY                                                              

Get those smiles ready because picture day will be here 

soon! Lifetouch will be here on Friday, September 21st 

for  pictures.   
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